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Dear Mr. Borg, 
  
Please find following a few suggestions in response to your Green Paper on the reform of the Common 
Fisheries Policy. 
  
We would like to suggest that in the up coming CFP reform, there is a provision for making 40% of the 
beaches, coasts and seas around the EU into permanent Marine Reserves.  
  
I would also like to ask that destructive commercial deep sea bottom trawling be permanently banned in as 
many areas as possible so as to allow the sea bed to regenerate in the long term. Making certain areas into 
designated trawl zones could also be part of this solution however.  
  
It is obvious that self-regulation by the fishing industry and current EU policies have failed as the EU's waters 
are still being unsustainably plundered on a massive scale.  
  
Mr. Borg, If you change nothing else in the CFP, please help by making 40% of the EU waters into permanent 
Marine Reserves.  
  
Your sincerely, 
  
Kate & Peter Sutton 
11 rue Jolimont 
65250 La Barthe de Neste 
FRANCE 
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